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To Chair Abney and the honorable Members of the House Finance Committee:

I am opposed to the EV registration fee. As fewer than 1.5% of vehicles on Rl roads are EV's, this
seems to be a punitive action towards those who have made investments in efforts to decrease
carbon emissions, which our planet desperately needs. Also, the financial results would be
miniscule and thus a broader approach considering all vehicles should be made.



